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Senator Boyce asked: 

 

Why wasn't the Disability Discrimination Commissioner advised or involved in the 

development of the scoping project on community attitudes to people with disability? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The project was a scoping project which was limited to a literature search. 

 

The project was completed under the Social Policy Research Services Deed of Agreement 

with the Social Policy Research Centre (SPRC), University of New South Wales.  The 

Agreement provided for a number of research projects to be undertaken by the SPRC in 

partnership with FaHCSIA.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


